
 
 
 
  

2023-2024 
 

1273 N. Armstrong  •  Clovis, CA  •  93619  •  Ph (559) 327-6500  •  Fax (559) 327-6590 
www.drycreek.cusd.com 

CLOVIS UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 
 

  
Welcome to first grade! We know that you are excited about summer and hope that you enjoy every 
moment. The first grade teachers at Dry Creek are looking forward to having you in their first grade class.  
 
Because our supply budget will not support all of the activities, we have planned for this coming school 
year, we are seeking the voluntary donation of supplies which your child can utilize throughout the year.  
 
Recommended individual student supplies:  

• 2 boxes of Crayola Crayons (24 count) one for now, one for later  
• Elmer’s Glue Sticks  
• Expo Dry Erase Standard Markers  
• 5 Sharpened Ticonderoga Pencils  
• 2 Highlighters (no blue please)  
• 1 Mr. Clean Magic Eraser  
• 1 Small Flat Container of Personal Antibacterial Hand Wipes  
• Plastic Pencil Box with Attached Lid (no zippers, pouches, locks, or oversized containers)  
• Backpack (no wheels) that will hold a standard size (9x12) homework folder  

 
We also have needs for “community” supplies which are utilized by all of our students and we would 
greatly appreciate your voluntary donations.  
 
Community supplies:  

• Copy paper  
• Kleenex Elmer’s Glue Sticks  
• Crayola Crayons (24 count only)  
• Clorox/Lysol Disinfectant Wipes  
• Sharpened Ticonderoga Pencils  
• Expo Dry Erase Standard Markers  
• Pental White Erasers  

 
Should you prefer to make a monetary donation, you can make a donation to “Dry Creek Elementary 
School” designating your gift be used for classroom supplies. Your check should be given to Kathy Dotson, 
School Office Manager, and will be deposited in our Student Body account and designated for use in our 
classroom or grade level.  
 
Please allow us to thank you in advance for your support. Your donations allow us to provide your child 
with additional experiences which will enhance their education. Should you have any questions or 
concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
The First Grade Team 

http://drycreek.cusd.com/

